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September 11, 2013 
 
       
      
Marcia Lowry 
1705 St Clair Avenue 
Saint Paul MN 55105 
 
VIA EMAIL:  mjlowry1@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1859 St Clair Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Lowry: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 10, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter 
to Tuesday, September 24, 2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  A staff 
report will be given that day. You may attend the hearing but it’s not necessary.  Supervisor 
Leanna Shaff will be doing a follow-up re-inspection of the property prior to the hearing to 
check on the stucco framing around the back stairs and holes in the stucco. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Leanna Shaff (email) 
 Jay Bohan (email) 
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